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Our ref. 001.2020.AETF
Lublin, Poland — 21.01.2020

Mr. Paco Ferrando
President
ITF Spain

Dear Mr. President

This is to inform that the Board of Directors of the All Europe Taekwon-Do Federation,
during the Meeting held on 11™ January 2020, after reading the report of Master Alexander
Dunbar, the Chairman of the AETF Tournament and Umpire Committee from his visit in La
Nucia in Spain, positively decided to recommend your request to host the 36" Senior and
27" Junior European Taekwon-Do Championships 2021 to ITF Spain. Following this
decision the Board will recommend to the AETF Congress that will take place on 29%® April
2020 at 15.00 in Hotel Tatra in Bratislava, Slovakia to take the final decision in order to
give rights to host the Euros 2021 to ITF Spain.
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Yours in Tgekton—Do,

J erz"/y/.ﬁpdut 1
AETF Secretary General
Yours sincerely, |



